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Calendar 
 

JULY 2015 
 

Friday 31st July  
Out Of Uniform Day 

Proceeds going towards our Bee Hive 
 

Parent Opinion Surveys due 
 

Swimming balance due 
 

AUGUST 2015 
 

Monday 3rd August 
School Assembly, 9.00am 

 

Grade 2 Chicken Hatching Program Begins 
 

Tuesday 4th August 
School Council, 7.00pm 

 
Thursday 6th August 

5/6 Camp Balance/final instalment due 
 

Tuesday 11th August 
Swimming program commences 

 

Monday 17th August 
School Assembly, 9.00am 

 

Friday 21st August 
Hot Dog Day 

 

Monday 24th August 
Grade 5/6 Camp 

 

Wednesday 26th August 
Term 3 Conveyance Allowance Claims Close 

 

Monday 31st August 
Curriculum Day 
PUPIL FREE DAY 

 

From the Acting Principal’s Desk… 

 

Welcome to Week 3 Term 3 
 
Thanks for your Generous Support 
There has been a lot of action in the school grounds during 
the last week. 
Last week  Hanson Quarries donated 3 truckloads of rock for 

the Sutherland Street staff car park and Graham Palmateer, 

one of our parents, kindly donated his time and use of his 

machinery to spread the rock and do a number of other jobs 

for Tina and Tracey to tidy up the area.  Thank you to Hanson 

and Graham, we really appreciate your generosity and 

support. 

National Tree Planting Day 
It was a hive of activity at the end of the oval yesterday as our 
grade 2 students and teachers worked with Tina, Tracy and 
Dwaine from Seymour Toyota to plant trees as part of 
National Tree Planting Day.  We look forward to these 
growing strong and beautifying our school. You will find 
photos of this event later in the newsletter. 
 

Term 2 Fundraising Total 
I am very pleased to announce that in Term 2 we raised 
$5,750 through Hot Dog Days, the Mother’s Day Stall, Movie 
Night and the 5 cent fundraiser.  This money will be used to 
purchase computer equipment for use in classrooms.  Thank 
you to all our families who supported these activities so that 
we can provide additional resources for our children.  Our 
major fundraiser for Term 3 will be the Annual Walkathon 
which will be happening on Thursday,10th September. 
 

 



 

 

This weeks focus 
 

I avoid making other kids angry. 

 
 
 

 
Kind, Proud and Safe 

at all times 

Happy Birthday 

Happy Birthday to the following students who 
are celebrating their birthday in the coming 
weeks. We hope you have a lovely day. 
 
 

July 
29 Nathan Campbell 1J 
30 Harry   2V 
31 Emily   2V 
 

August 
1 Shanique   FA 
  Rhys   34P 
  Mark   34N 
3 Bailey   56B 
4 Sam   1A 
  Brock   56L 

 

SICK BAY  
LINEN ROSTER  

July 
31 Rose Glavas 

August 
7 Volunteer required 
14 Suzanne Hurley 
21 Helen Gormlie 
28 Rosalie Anglog 
 

Thank You 
 

Parent Survey on Reports and 3 Way Conferences 
Please fill out our online survey on the Survey Monkey website to help us improve the school report writing 
process and our 3 Way Conference system. Please use the link below to complete it online or ask for a hard 
copy from the main office and return this to the box at the office. The survey will be open until Friday,7th 
August. 
 
Link to Survey: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QTFQ9BV 

 

Parent Opinion Survey 
If you received a survey, please return it to the office by Friday, 31st July 2015, as we are expected to 
encourage a 100% return rate.  Do not hesitate to contact the Acting Principal, Jennene Cooney if you have 
any questions or queries about the survey.   
 

Have a great week. 

 

Mrs. Jennene Cooney  

Acting Principal  

 

Notices Handed Out This Week 
 

 Visiting Author Permission Form 
 Hot Dog Day Order Form 
 Father’s Day Breakfast 

Second Hand Clothing 

Sale 
Friday 31st July. 

2.30pm to 3.20pm 

In the Portable behind the 

Foundation building. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QTFQ9BV


  

 

Author/Illustrator Heath McKenzie is visiting Kilmore Primary! 
Wednesday 26th August 

Cost $4.00 
 

All students will participate in a session where Heath will 
demonstrate how he writes and illustrates his books. 

 
Please return permission slips with payment no later than 

Thursday, 13th August. 



  

Keep collecting the Earn and Learn stickers each time you shop at Woolworths. 
Drop the sheets in the Kilmore Primary collection box at Woolworths or in the 
box in the school foyer.  Thank you for your support . 



 



 

SW-PBS 
In Foundation, we have looking at aspects of the KPS Behaviour Matrix. 
Last week we looked at ….. 

Kind—I take turns and use my manners. 
Here are some photos of our role plays and examples of how we can be 

KIND. 

The grade 3/4 students are PROUD of their work..! 
We show pride in our book work by ruling up our pages, always dating our work and writing in our neatest 
possible handwriting. 
 

“When writing I am trying my best. If I make a mistake I put a red line under it to keep it neat. I spent a lot of 
time making sure my picture was neat.” Charlotte 
 

I am proud of my work because it shows people my learning and my teacher can see if I need help to im-
prove. I had to think of materials and I used my prior knowledge to help me out.” Milla 
 

“It feels good to be proud of my work. I am proud of it because it is neat and I think it is great!” Jake 



 



 

School Entrant Health Questionnaires 
 

Please return these questionnaires for the School 
Nursing Program.  Parents are reminded to ensure 
they have signed the document prior to returning. 
 

Thank you 

Hot Dog Day 
 
We require helpers for Hot Dog Day on Thursday 
13th August.  If you are able to assist, please leave 
your name at the office. 
Thank you 



 

Kilmore Primary School does not endorse the service or product of any advertisements, paid or unpaid, printed in this newsletter. 

PIANO KEYBOARD LESSONS 
 

ACK Music Student studying Piano 
offering 30 min lessons $15 

Saturday mornings 
Suit Beginners 7 yrs + 

0421 578 388 / 0410 586 018 

 

Lunchtime Colouring Club 
 

As part of a lunchtime activity, here are 
some Foundation and Grade 1 students 
enjoying the Colouring Club. 



 


